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CHAMPAGNE PALMER ROSÉ SOLERA

MONTAGNE DE REIMS, CHAMPAGNE, FRANCE

93
POINTS

“This is a unique rosé because Pinot Noir is
drawn from a solera system, most widely
known for use in Sherry production in
southern Spain. The result is a wine with
exceptional depth and character. The nose is
deep with notes of pastry dough and the
brambly aroma of wild strawberries. But the
fine bubbles the work of keeping the wine
refreshing and lifted.”

JUNE, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

CHAMPAGNE PALMER ROSÉ SOLERA

MONTAGNE DE REIMS, CHAMPAGNE, FRANCE

93
POINTS

“This is a unique rosé because Pinot Noir is
drawn from a solera system, most widely
known for use in Sherry production in
southern Spain. The result is a wine with
exceptional depth and character. The nose is
deep with notes of pastry dough and the
brambly aroma of wild strawberries. But the
fine bubbles the work of keeping the wine
refreshing and lifted.”

JUNE, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

CHAMPAGNE PALMER ROSÉ SOLERA

MONTAGNE DE REIMS, CHAMPAGNE, FRANCE

93
POINTS

“This is a unique rosé because Pinot Noir is
drawn from a solera system, most widely
known for use in Sherry production in
southern Spain. The result is a wine with
exceptional depth and character. The nose is
deep with notes of pastry dough and the
brambly aroma of wild strawberries. But the
fine bubbles the work of keeping the wine
refreshing and lifted.”

JUNE, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

CHAMPAGNE PALMER ROSÉ SOLERA

MONTAGNE DE REIMS, CHAMPAGNE, FRANCE

93
POINTS

“This is a unique rosé because Pinot Noir is
drawn from a solera system, most widely
known for use in Sherry production in
southern Spain. The result is a wine with
exceptional depth and character. The nose is
deep with notes of pastry dough and the
brambly aroma of wild strawberries. But the
fine bubbles the work of keeping the wine
refreshing and lifted.”

JUNE, 2023


